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June 1, 2021 
 
 
 
To our Customers: 
 

The inflationary market conditions affecting commodities and other supplies 
utilized in our manufacturing processes has made it necessary to increase our pricing on 
all of our product lines.  
 

Effective July 1st, 2021, any orders placed on or after this date will be priced 
according to the “new” EBAA List Prices. The “new” price list will be available to 
download from the EBAA website to help facilitate implementing these price changes 
into your own operating systems. 
 

Please visit our website, www.ebaa.com, or contact your local EBAA 
representative if you have any questions or need assistance with this matter.  
 

All orders “in house” before the July 1st, 2021 date will be priced according to the 
current list prices. Any orders placed on or after the effective price change date will be 
priced according to the “new” list prices.  
 

We at EBAA greatly appreciate and sincerely thank you for your continued 
business and support. These disruptive times will eventually pass, and EBAA stands 
firmly anchored as a 100% domestic manufacturer who will continue to produce quality, 
traceable products and employing a dependable American workforce.  
 

As always, we will humbly continue to earn your trust.  
 
 

God Bless America,  
 
 
  

Jim Keffer 
President 


